
TO: Christian County Board of Education

FROM: Jessica Darnell, Director of Business

DATE: January 18, 2023

SUBJECT: Bid Renewals for FY24

The following District bids are in currently in place and have the option for renewal.  After discussions
with other departments, we are recommending renewal of the following bids for school year 2023-24.

Service Vendor
Concrete IMI
Drug Testing MC Consultants
Physicals - Bus Drivers Johnson Chiropractic
Physicals - Classified 1on1 Medical


